
GFWC 
Holiday Open House

“Season of Giving”
The GFWC Holiday Open House on December 4, 2024, will come
alive for a carefully planned and long-awaited celebration
centered around the heartwarming theme, "Season of Giving!" It
will beautifully portray the selfless gift that GFWC volunteers give
year-round: the gift of serving others.

To make the event distinctive, each State Federation is invited to
contribute one ornament between 4 and 5 inches in size which
may be purchased or handmade. They will shimmer with silver,
gold, white, and/or clear, or a perfect blend, creating a timeless
elegance that captures the beauty of the holiday season. Pieces
may feature designs, where the metallic hues intertwine to reflect
light and add a touch of sophistication to the setting.

These ornaments will be the feature of a special holiday display
honoring our GFWC States. Please observe the requested size
and color scheme of silver, gold, white, clear, or a mixture, and
send your ornament to be delivered to Headquarters no later than
November 1. There is no need to label the ornament. A small tag
will be used to identify your state gift. Please note that the
ornaments contributed will not be returned.

This special collection will create a vibrant, cohesive tribute to 
the generosity and spirit of our members. Your participation will
help us celebrate a season brimming with kindness, generosity,
and service.


